
 

 

 

Update for Parents ς Remote Learning 

I wanted to update everyone on how the first few days of remote learning has gone and to ensure that you 

are aware of the support that is available. 

 The first thing that I want to do is to thank you for your support and positive feedback! It has been lovely 

to hear that you are really pleased with the format and arrangements we have been 

able to put in place so quickly. One of the really positive features is that everyone 

seems to love the daily check-ins with their class teacher and friends ς which is great 

to see. I am sure that this will be built upon over the coming weeks as everyone 

becomes more confident with the new learning systems.  

 
  I also know that ǘƘŜ ǊŜƳƻǘŜ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ƘŀǎƴΩǘ ōŜŜƴ ǿƛǘƘƻǳǘ ƛǘǎ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜǎ ς both for us here 

at school and for you at home. Technology issues, internet speeds, clash of times for calls 

ǿƘŜƴ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ƧǳƎƎƭƛƴƎ ƳƻǊŜ ǘƘŀƴ ƻƴŜ ŎƘƛƭŘΧΦŀƭƭ ƻŦ ǘƘŜǎŜ L ƘƻǇŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƎŜǘ ōetter as we try our 

best to settle into a new routine and children become more able to manage their own 

learning and devices.  

 

 Please keep using our website, our Teams chat and your class email to find out helpful information 

ς ŀƴŘ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŎŀƴΩǘ ŦƛƴŘ ǎƻƳŜǘƘƛƴƎΣ ƻǊ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƪƴƻǿ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ Řƻ ǎƻƳŜǘƘƛƴƎ ς please just ask ς there will 

undoubtedly be more people who have the same question. 

 

 Would you like a basic training session? Miss Robinson has been brave enough to offer an online training 

session for parents ς nothing difficult at all ς just an opportunity to see how simple 

the Teams system is ς and she can show you an easy way of helping your child to 

ǎŀǾŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǘŀǎƪǎ ŀƴŘ ΨƘŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƳ ƛƴΩ ǘƻ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ online. I will send an app form 

early next week to see if there is enough interest from parents for us to put a 

session together ς either live or pre-recorded. 

 

 Are you struggling with devices? We did receive a small supply (19) of laptops from the government 

and have given the majority of these out to support pupil learning. We also have some older iPads 

that could be loaned out. If you are stilƭ ǎǘǊǳƎƎƭƛƴƎΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŜƛǘƘŜǊ Ŏŀƭƭ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻǊ ŜƳŀƛƭ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ 

class teacher. If we can help, we will, however we do need to prioritise these devices. 

 

 

 Is your broadband struggling to cope? If you have a child in KS2 and are entitled to free 

school meals, we can apply to the government for a wireless internet booster that could help 

with access issues. There is also help available with data allowances/free access from many of 

the mobile phone providers. If you meet the criteria and feel this would be helpful to you, please 

contact school. 

 




